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        October 12, 1970 
 
 
 
Dear Harry: 
 

  When we had those dreams of “doing it together” neither of us ever dreamed it 

would be this way or in this place.  It was the practice we wanted. 

  This is the first “real day” here and it is a baptism of fire few new Justices have 

experienced.  For me it is the beginning of a great career for you - and an associate which, 

whatever the decision will be a source of constant strength to the Court, the country and the C.J. 

      As ever, 

      Warren 

CHAMBERS OF 
THE CHIEF JUSTICE 


